
J. W. Hand to Governor John St. John
In this letter, J. W. Hand thanks Kansas Governor John St. John for  "favors by mail" and extends his best wishes
in the cause of Prohibition and states "we are strong in the work".  The letter is written on stationary from the
Banking House of Geo. W. Brown, Augusta, Kansas.

Creator: Hand, J. W.

Date: May 07, 1880

Callnumber: Governor's Office, St. John, Correspondence Received-Subject File, Box 20
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